
From: Amber Fairbanks [mailto:amber_fairbanks@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 11:28 AM 
To: Appeals, Board of <appeals@sudbury.ma.us>; Board of Selectmen 
<BoardofSelectmen@sudbury.ma.us> 
Subject: Sudbury Station opposition 
 
Dear Board of Appeals and Board of Selectman, 
 
I am writing to express my strong opposition to the Sudbury Station proposal.  As a mother of 
two students at Noyes, I can not imagine the construction noise and traffic and disruption this 
project will cause to abutters including the Peter Noyes School.  I grew up in Wayland and 
remember Sudbury being a quiet, quaint town.  I think it has lost a lot of that character already 
in the past 20 years  but this project will forever change the still charming character of the 
historic town center and I strongly urge you to do the right thing and ensure this does not 
happen.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Amber Fairbanks 
34 Goodmans Hill Road 
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